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Reference is made to the announcement of the Company dated 6 November 2024 (the
“Announcement”). Unless otherwise defined, capitalised terms used herein shall have the
same meanings as those defined in the Announcement.

In addition to the information provided in the Announcement, the Company wishes to provide
potential investors and Shareholders with further information in respect of the identity of the
ultimate beneficial owner of Geek Plus.

To the best of the knowledge, information and belief of the Directors having made all
reasonable enquiries, Geek Plus has a diverse shareholder base whereas none of its ultimate
beneficial owners controls, directly or indirectly, 30% or more shareholding of Geek Plus, and
the ultimate beneficial owner of the single largest shareholder of Geek Plus is Zheng Yong (¥

%).

The additional information set out above does not affect other information contained in
the Announcement and it is supplemental to and should be read in conjunction with the
Announcement.
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